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Agenda Item 
Item 9. B. – Study Area #3 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
106 Group has finished the field work and is preparing the report.  Once we have the report it will be 
shared with the US Army Corps of Engineers.  Hopefully, the USACE will issue a permit for the work. 

Survey work will begin November 4th.  Rinke Noonan is working to get a signature from Lakefront 
Properties (the owner of record) on the application for the subdivision of the parcel, so that it can be 
replatted.  Once we have the signature and the survey, the city will be able to subdivide the property, 
replat and rezone the parcel now owned by the LMRWD. 

Once the LMRWD receives a permit from the USACE, and has the property replatted and rezoned, the 
project can be bid. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, November 6, 2024 


